
 

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE 

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au  

 

Dear Families, 

We are sad to announce that Manly Vale Oshcare will be closed for the holidays due 

to ongoing work within the school. We have opened our neighbouring services to 

Manly Vale families to attend their holiday program which are scheduled to go out 

this week. These services will be Seaforth Oshcare, Farmhouse Montessori 

(Balgowlah) and Wheeler Heights OSHCare. Our Centre Coordinator will be 

operating from Seaforth to assist with enrolment and accounts at Seaforth Oshcare. 

If you would like to attend any of these services our $20 registration fee will not apply 

to Manly Vale families. Please speak to Romina to be given instructions how to enrol 

at a different service.  

We have been exploring all this sustainable. 2 weeks ago, we purchased some new 

bins to match the council bins to help promote recycling within the service. We had 

several children take interest in creating a sustainability wall and together with have 

begun working on decorating and making an area with information posters and 

pictures to help our peers, educators and community understand the importance of 

recycling. 

  

 From the Manly Vale OSHC Team 
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